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 Audit Update Report 
 

    Mrs. Linda Pannell 
     
 

 The 2012-2013 Financial Records for the school district will be closed on October 
15th and ready for the audit to begin shortly after that date.  The requests for an 
audit quote have been mailed to firms that we know perform school district 
audits.   The requests are due back to our office on October 16th.  At that time, 
we will determine the lowest and best proposal and consult with Dr. Loden.  If the 
firm selected can begin, please allow Dr. Loden to authorize the audit to begin 
before the November 19th  Board meeting. 
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